
Ear, nose and throat (ENT) and  

ophthalmology clinics temporarily relocated  

From late April to early summer 2016, outpatient 

appointments in the ear, nose and throat (ENT) and 

ophthalmology clinics have been relocated to a clinic on 

the ground floor.  

This is to allow for works on the clinic, part of our outpatient 

improvement programme. 

See the map below or speak to a member of staff for 

directions. 

 


